HB 1325 -- FAMILY COURT PARTICIPANTS
SPONSOR: Aune

This bill provides that a medical marijuana patient cannot be
excluded from family court participation, including as a term or
condition of successful completion, based solely on participation
in Missouri's medical marijuana program. An individual's status as
a qualified medical marijuana patient cannot be used to restrict or
abridge custodial or parental rights to minor children in any
family court proceeding.

This bill is the same as SB 357 (2021) and similar to HB 2723
(2020) .



